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Sunshine and a variety of costumes and characters - what more could you 
want for the final day of the spring term! We had a huge range of book 
characters, from superheroes to various creatures it was a lovely sight to 
see. As the weather stayed kind we were able to all sit outside in our 
classes and parade so everyone could see each other (it’s been a very long 
time since the whole school have actually seen each other!) Thank you for 
supporting your children with their outfits, it is really 
appreciated and we hope you all have a lovely Easter. (Thank you 
for the chocolate donations that have kept us going in the last 
few days, too). 

A spring newsletter with lots of photos will be sent out early next 
term. 

 

Easter Eggs 

Many thank to the PTA for helping to organise our surprise Easter Egg hunts for each class in the 
orchard area over at the MUGA yesterday. No surprise they were enjoyed by all—adults and 
children alike!  

 

 

Don’t Forget to walk around 
the BEE Positive trail this 
Easter. Apparently there is a 
large Easter Bunny to find 
and he/she is on the move all 
the time - enjoy! 

 

Maps are for sale at Whimple 
Stores. £3 suggested 
donation  

 

Spot the Easter Bunny! 

 

Starts tomorrow and is on 
for all of Easter holidays.  



Support with Easter Holiday Activities 

Free activities with healthy meals will be available to children from low income families during the 
Easter holidays.  Devon County Council is arranging the activity programme, working with providers in 
locations across Devon.  It's part of a national, Government-funded initiative to provide free 
activities and healthy meals during the Easter, Summer and Christmas holidays 2021, and children of 
all abilities, aged between the ages 0 to 18, can attend.  

 

Places are open now for children from low income families, including those eligible for free school 
meals, during the Easter holidays.  Other children that are not eligible may be able to purchase 
places if the provider has the capacity to accommodate them.   

 

Further to the information which gives details of the Easter Holiday Activities Programme  

https://www.devon.gov.uk/educationandfamilies/document/free-easter-holiday-activities-and-meals
-for-children. 

 

 

 

 

 

April 2021 

Thursday 1st April  last day of spring term - school finishes at 1.30pm. 

Friday 2nd April to Sunday 18th April   PTA Bee Positive Whimple Walk 

Monday 19th April start of summer term 

Monday 26th April     Oak Class CAP UK workshops 

Tuesday 27th April     Beech Class CAP UK workshops 

Wednesday 28th April    Willow Class CAP UK workshops 

 

 

Term dates 2020/2021 

SUMMER TERM 2021   19th April to 23rd July 2021 

May Day holiday – 3rd May 2021 

Half term – 31st May to 4th June 2021 

 

Non-pupil days (i.e. staff only): 7th June 2021  

 

 

Headteacher:  Mrs. Carole Shilston 

Telephone/fax: 01404 822584 

Email:  admin@whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Website: www.whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 
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